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missing drug agreement form 

 
Hello	PRIDE!	
	
It	has	recently	come	to	our	attention	that	we	need	a	drug	agreement	form	signed	by	
both	parents	and	students	for	our	game	on	Friday.	This	applies	only	to	grades	9-12.	
These	forms	were	signed	at	the	High	School	Orientation	Meeting.			
	
If	you	and	your	child	did	not	attend	high	school	orientation	this	year	to	sign	the	form,	
we	are	asking	that	you	come	to	the	high	school	after	PRIDE	rehearsal	today	so	that	you	
and	your	child	can	sign	this	drug	agreement	form.		
	
We	apologize	for	any	inconvenience	this	may	cause,	and	thank	you	for	your	efforts	in	
helping	us	complete	this	task	before	our	first	game	tomorrow!	It	is	very	important	that	
we	all	make	this	happen	and	appreciate	you	all	in	advance!	
	
As	always,	please	e-mail	if	you	have	any	questions.	We	will	see	you	today	at	practice!	
	
BEAT	ETOWAH!	
	
Go	PRIDE	GO!	
	
Mr.	Weaver	
Ms.	Palmer	
	
	
	
	


